
 
 

VET Hospitality Master Classes 

Thursday 26 February 
Monday, 16 February 2015 

Dear Parent, 

 

Each term, as a part of their Certificate I in Hospitality, all students must attend Master 

Classes at Guilford Young College for training and assessment in full industry standard 

facilities. The class for this term will be held on Thursday 26 February from 12.30 – 3.00 pm.  

Students will be transported to and from school by the school bus. 

 

VET Hospitality students will require their chef jackets, aprons and hats (all in clean condition) 

on the day. 

 

Please note that this will take students away from normal classes and they will have to 

negotiate and catch up with any learning missed in these lessons. 

 

Permission is requested from parents to enable their child to attend this special Master Class. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Robyn Kearney 

VET Coordinator and VET Hospitality Teacher 

 

 
 

 

Permission Slip 

VET Hospitality Masterclasses at GYC 
 

 

Student Name:           ____________________________________ 

 

I have received the details of the VET Hospitality Master Class at Guilford Young College on 

Thursday 26 February from 12.30 – 3.00 pm and give permission for my child to attend. 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian:    ____________________________________________  

 

Signature:    ____________________________________________ 

  

Date:      ____________________________________________ 

 

Please return completed form to:   Mrs Kearney 

      VET Coordinator and VET Hospitality teacher 

Sacred Heart College 

  SACRED HEART COLLEGE 
[Type a quote from the document or the summary of an interesting 

2 Cross Street, New Town Tasmania 7008 

Email:   admin@shc.tas.edu.au 

Website:   www.shc.tas.edu.au 

Telephone (03) 6279 4090 


